
 

NOTICE: TREE AND BRUSH REMOVAL 
Hydro One is working to ensure a safe and reliable supply of 
power is maintained to the City of Hamilton  
 
Why is vegetation maintenance 
important?  
It’s our responsibility to ensure that trees and other 
vegetation remain within a safe distance to the high-
voltage power lines and towers that power your 
community.  Maintenance ensures that the corridor is 
safe for public use, and our crews have safe access to 
perform emergency repairs on the power lines. 
 
What work will be completed?  
In order to maintain a safe distance between 
vegetation and the high-voltage transmission lines, 
Hydro One will remove trees and brush that pose a 
risk to the electricity system.  This work includes the 
removal of a dense section of trees and brush at the 
entrance of Confederation Park, and the removal of 
vegetation at tower bases. 

After the dense section of trees and brush is removed, 
our crews will seed with a pollinator mix to provide a 
habitat for bees, butterflies and wildlife. Please note 
that pollinator habitats take two years to reach full 
maturity.  
 
How will the work be completed? 
To complete this work, Hydro One will use: 

 Heavy Mechanical equipment, such as grinders and bulldozers 
 Manual equipment, such as chainsaws and pruners  
 Low-volume, low-pressure government approved herbicide may be be applied to certain cut stems to 

prevent regrowth. This is not a broad-spray application of herbicide. 
 
Our crews will do their best to minimize any inconvenience for residents and users of the trails located on the 
corridor.  
 
Thank you for your patience as we complete this important work. 
 

 
 For information, please contact:  

Andreea Nicoara, Community Relations  
1.877.345.6799 or Community.Relations@HydroOne.com 
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